
Questions about NDE Rule 13 requirements? 

NDE Exempt School Program staff (Beth Bolte & Micki Iverson) will be at the 
Nebraska Homeschool Used Curriculum & Book Sale on June 14, 2019 to help 
answer your questions about NDE Rule 13 or assist you in filing via paper or 
online.  This service is provided for free.  

When: June 14, 2019; 10:00a -12:00p 

Where: Wildewood Christian Church 
  1255 Royal Drive 
  Papillion, NE 68046 
 

Please enter through the main entrance. 
 
 

Helpful hints to get the most out of your visit: 

1) If your paperwork is complete: 

 Drop by and turn it in 

 Be sure to make a copy for your home files beforehand 

2) If your paperwork is not complete: 

 Review the Exempt School Rule 

 Prepare a list of questions ahead of time (feel free to ask us first) 

 Complete as much of the paperwork as you can 

 Leave an item blank if you have a question so NDE staff can assist you  

3) First-time filers (i.e. first year of homeschool for a child in Nebraska): 

 Bring your child’s original birth certificate AND a legible copy 

 NDE staff can verify the copy that day and send you home with the original 
 
4) Get your questions answered about online filing 
 

 

 

Please know NDE staff does not offer advice or mentoring 
on homeschooling methods, options, curriculum, etc.  Their 
role is to ensure you have complied with NDE Rule 13.  For 
homeschool advice, please see a Nebraska Homeschool 
member or another homeschool support resource.  

. 

 


